
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North & South Yarmouth news 

A 35-year-old serial house burglar who targeted 17 homes across Great Yarmouth between 

December 2022 and March 2023 has been jailed for five years. 

Four arrests were made as part of a national campaign targeting knife crime, which saw police 

searching for discarded knives in public areas of Great Yarmouth and other areas of the county. 

A 31-year-old man was jailed for four years for robbery and attempted robbery after committing 

six offences, including two on St Nicholas Road, Great Yarmouth.  

Our officers have been conducting foot patrols and engaging with local community groups and 

schools, such as visits to the Masjid At-Tauwheed Mosque on Northgate Street. 

We held another week of ‘Alcohol Awareness’ in April speaking to staff in off-licences, children, 

parents, and members of the public about the dangers of alcohol and young people. 

We held a successful public appeal to try to reunite victims with a large number of bikes and tools 

that were recovered after two men were arrested on suspicion of handling stolen goods. 

We continue to have a presence at car and motorcycle meets on the seafront to ensure the Public 

Spaces Protection Order in place in the area is upheld, reducing antisocial behaviour.  

 

 

 

Beat Managers will be out across Great Yarmouth regularly over the summer holding ‘pop-up’ 

engagement events in key locations, to allow members of the public to raise any concerns they 

might have in person. Check our social media for dates, or email SNTGY@norfolk.police.uk  

The next Neighbourhood Priority Setting ‘SNAP’ meeting for North and South Yarmouth will be 

held on Thursday 7 September 2023 (time and venue to be confirmed). 
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Our Safer Neighbourhood officers have worked with 

colleagues from various other teams across the 

force over the last few months to support residents, 

businesses, community groups and visitors to Great 

Yarmouth.  


